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INQUIRY INTO THE ABILITY OF LOCAL GOVERNMENTS TO FUND INFRASTRUCTURE AND SERVICES 
POST-HEARING RESPONSES, QUESTIONS ON NOTICE – BRIAN JENKINS – TUESDAY, 30 JULY 2024 

Questions on Notice 

The CHAIR: How much does council currently have in restricted funds? 

BRIAN JENKINS: I might need to take that one on notice, I'm afraid.  

The CHAIR: You may then need to take some of the next couple on notice as well. How much of that is allocated 
to existing or future projects?  

GREG DOYLE: I would be happy to take those questions on notice, Chair. 

Response 

At 30 June 2024, Wollongong City Council held $179M in restricted funds, $87M in Externally Restricted Assets 
and $92M in Internally Restricted Assets. 

I do not have any variation to the transcript. 

This letter is authorised by 

Brian Jenkins 
Chief Financial Officer 
Wollongong City Council 




